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Donna Conkling

From: Amber Yusuf <amber.yusuf@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 1:59 PM

To: Mayor; Justin Arest- Trustee Account

Cc: Donna Conkling

Subject: Dog Park in Scarsdale

Dear Mayor Hochvert and Trustee Arest -  

 

Thank you both for your service to our community! I understand that this evening you will consider a proposal 

to hire a consultant to evaluate a site for a dog park in Scarsdale near the Weinberg Nature Center.  

 

As a dog owner, I am delighted to hear that you are considering this proposal. We got our first dog a little over a 

year ago, and I am amazed at how many new neighbors I have met while walking my dog. I look forward to 

having a local dog park for Scarsdale residents where both my puppy and I can meet our friends.  

 

If you are in need for community residents to serve on a committee related to this endeavor, I would be 

delighted to serve.  

 

Thank you for considering the proposal to add a dog park.  

Best. 

Amber Yusuf 

28 Myrtledale Road 


